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IMPORTANT INDUSTRY NOTICE 
Personal Property Securities Act 2009 

 
 
 

The purpose of this notice is to remind industry participants that the 
Australian Government’s new personal property securities regime is 
scheduled to come into effect on 30th January 2012. This new 
regime impacts ownership of many assets. It is extremely important 
that all racehorse owners immediately become familiar with the 
impact that this may have on the ownership of racehorses. 
 
 
 

For further information visit the PPSA Register via the following link 
www.ppsr.gov.au or for specific questions, email 
enquiries@ppsr.gov.au or telephone 1300 007 777 (1300 00PPSR). 
 

 
 

 


